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18.5.22 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to let you know that Matthew Snowden will be leaving Fishergate at the end of this 

academic year, after securing an assistant headship. He is an extremely talented teacher and has given an 

incredible amount to the school - leading maths, computing and running the football team amongst many 

other things. We are really going to miss his energy and his positivity but are hugely proud of all that he 

has achieved since joining Fishergate as a newly qualified teacher.  

 

We will be starting the recruitment process to find a replacement soon and will let you know when we 

have made an appointment.  

 
 
 
 
Tina Clarke  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


